
 RBC Reference Range Change, Effective 10/11/10  

Effective Monday, October 11th, 2010, St. Luke’s Hospital laboratory will 
update their female reference range for RBC.   

New Female RBC Reference Range : 3.8 to 5.2  x 106/mm 3 
Old Female RBC Reference Range: 4.0 to 5.4 x 106/mm 3 
 

If you have questions, please contact S.J. Eastep, M.D. (218)249-3092, Laboratory 
Medical Director or Terry Olsen, MT(ASCP) (218) 249-5023, Hematology Technical 
Specialist.  

St. Luke’s Laboratory Services has recently developed a Web page which 
contains New Test Announcements.  

http://www.slhduluth.com/hospital/laboratory-services/  

 

 


